
 NEWSLETTER
ISSUE: 9                 10.11.2023

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
l3.11.23 ANTI BULLYING WEEK
14.11.23 Year 3/4  Dodgeball Tournament
17.11.23 CHILDREN IN NEED
22.11.23 Autumn Fair 3.30 - 5pm
28.11.23 Year 3/4 Girls Football Tournament
5.12.23 NURSERY COFFEE MORNING
7.12.23 RECEPTION COFFEE MORNING 2pm
8.12.23 INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED
11.12.23 9.30am Nativity Nursery am
12.12.23 6pm Nativity (no Nursery)
13.12.23 Christmas Lunch
14.12.23 Nativity 2pm (Nursery pm)
19.12.23 TEAM REWARD AFTERNOON
22.12.23 3pm School closes

  

Reception - Matthew & Lawrence 
Year 1 - Algasim & Rosielee
Year 2 -  Elizabeth & Matilda
Year 3 - Alice & Rocco
Year 4 - Leo & Gary
Year 5 - Athena & Harvey 
Year 6-  Adrijanas & Richard Well doneWell doneWell done

Remembrance Day
This week we have been learning about
Remembrance Day. Everyone in school observed
a two minute silence to remember all those who
lost their lives during World War I and II. Year 6
prefects have been responsible for selling
remembrance memorabilia during lunchtime -
some entrepreneurs in the making! As conflict still
continues around the world today, we ask you to
spare a thought for all those still experiencing
hardship due to war and conflict. 

Children in Need
To celebrate Children in Need this year we
are asking children to come into school in

non-uniform. We’d like KS1 to make a
donation of chocolates and KS2 to make a

donation of a bottle. These items will be sold
at the Autumn Fair. All money raised will then

be donated to Children in Need either
matching or exceeding what we normally

raise.  

Futsal

Reading Reward Winners
Our reading reward winners from last term
attended the Book Cycle in Orrell this week.
They came back with a pile of books and
enjoyed a drink and biscuit with Mrs Savage.

“A room without books is like a body
without a soul”

On a wet afternoon this week, Year 5 & 6
children took part in a Futsal competition.
Even with the abysmal weather, we came
third. Well done to all the children who
participated!

Anti-Bullying Week 
Anti-Bullying week starts on the 13th November. This

year’s theme is ‘Make a Noise About Bullying’. To
kick start the week, we are asking children to come in
odd socks on Monday 13th November. The only time

of year where odd socks are truly appreciated! 

CONGRATULATIONS to 1HH/RC for
best attendance this week  99%


